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Employers’ Usual Rules Apply to National General Strikers

News

2.28.17


In light of the recent strikes protesting Immigration and Customs Enforcement, Steve Miller gave his

view on asking employees why they participated, in the article"Employers’ Usual Rules Apply to

National General Strikers," featured in the Society of Human Resource Management.

Steve Miller believes that employers shouldn't quiz employees about why they protested. If

employees volunteer it, that's fine. Employers "could be going down a road they do not necessarily

want to by asking why." says Miller.

To read the full article, please visit Society of Human Resource Management.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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